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From the Principal’s Desk 

604 North Sixth Avenue 

Wausau, WI 54401 

Phone: (715) 845-5754 

The Cardinal Connection 

Fostering disciples of Christ 

through Catholic Faith, 

Service & Academics.  

Dear Parents, 
 
It is hard to believe we are in the second semester and into February 
already. The past several weeks have been very busy and wonderfully 
productive in our school. We have much to be grateful for as we continue 
on our journey of helping our students grow in body, mind, and spirit. We 
are always thankful for your support and commitment to our staff and 
students. As a school community we have joined together in providing a 
uniquely wonderful Catholic school experience, one that we are proud to 
celebrate. This would not be possible without the relationships we have 
established with you, our parents, parishes, and all of our stakeholders.  
 
The leadership role of parents in the family situation is often more  
difficult that it appears and from time to time parents may need help. 
We can call on the Holy Family to be an example. We all have the  
capacity to develop good leadership skills and not to repeat the patterns 
that expose children to negative experiences. Our children will feel loved 
and secure and grow to be independent if the way we go about living our 
lives and engaging with them is in a positive, supportive and firm manner.  
Thank you for doing a remarkable job and for bringing the blessings of 
your children to us. 
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Vechinski  
 
 
 
Fostering disciples of Christ through Catholic faith, 
service and academics.  
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Principal’s Bits ‘n Pieces 

Catholic Schools Week 

During the week of January 30- February 3 

we will celebrate our Catholic Schools and 

what a blessing it is to be part of a Catholic 

School community. We thank our parish 

families, parents, and school staff for making 

this opportunity possible. Please refer to the 

schedule of events for our special days. 

Keep in mind that not all of our schools have 

the same activities scheduled and that things 

might be just a little different for a number of 

reasons.  The classroom teachers will share 

this directly with you in their weekly 

communication. 

Lent 

The liturgical season of Lent will begin on 

Ash Wednesday, February 22. Our school 

community will participate by being marked 

with ashes and by observing traditional 

Lenten practices. 

Conferences 

Conferences will be held on February 7 and 

16. These will be optional and both parents 

and teachers may request to have a 

conference. The teachers will send home a 

link to that you can sign up if you wish and 

they will also let you know if they would like 

to see you for a conference. 

Valentine’s Day 

We will celebrate Valentine’s Day on 

Tuesday, February 14. Students will be 

allowed to bring valentines for their 

classmates if they choose to do so, but 

should bring one for all classmates if doing 

so. 

No School 

There will be no school on Monday, 

February 20. 

Saint John Henry Newman’s Birthday 

February 21 is the birthday of our namesake. 

The school children will celebrate by learning 

more about this holy man of prayer through 

activities and the study of his life along with 

some of the prayers that he wrote. 

 School Safety Notes 

Please remember that the Circle Drive and 

coned off area on the west side are not parking 

areas. In the morning before school and in the 

afternoon after school, the vehicles are to keep 

moving. No cars should be left unattended. 

Please stay in your vehicle. If you need to help 

your children out of the car, perhaps this isn’t 

the place for you to drop off and pick up. You 

might consider parking in the parking lot or on 

the street and walking your children to the door. 

I know that car seats can present a challenge. 

Please pull your car forward and stay to the 

right as you stop to let your child in or out. The 

left lane is for you to exit the area. Children 

should not be getting in and out in the left lane. 

Some students exit the building on the north 

end, but this is not an area where children will 

walk to the car by themselves. If you plan to 

pick them up there, where you park is up to 

you, but please get out of your vehicle and walk 

towards the area so the supervisor can see 

you. The children will not be dismissed to walk 

to the vehicle if we do not have eyes on you for 

safety reasons. Thank you. No children should 

be on the playground after school without 

parental supervision. Please write a note to the 

teacher or childcare supervisor if you have 

given permission for your child to go home with 

another parent/student or someone other than 

the usual person who picks them up. If you 

forget, just give us a call or send an email by 

1:30 that day. Walking to and from the  school 

during the winter requires special attention to 

avoid slipping and falling. We pride ourselves in 

the fact that snow is removed in a timely 

manner and sidewalks and entrances are 

monitored and maintained throughout the day. 

Our playground and parking lots are plowed 

before school starts for the day. With all this 

being said, these areas may still be slippery. 

We ask that you be aware of conditions and 

please be careful!  
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Principal’s Bits ‘n Pieces  cont 

We continue to practice our safety drills. We 

have multiple drills planned for February. 

Please engage in conversation with your 

children about safety plans in general. 

Cold and Rainy Days/Building Access 

On days when the wind chill is below 0 or 

the play areas are too wet you will see 

signs on the doors and the supervisors will 

not be outside at 7:30. That is a signal that 

students are to come inside. Students can 

enter via the NW recess doors and the front 

doors of school by the circle drive by  

buzzing in. Please be aware that the north 

doors do not allow entry and that the church 

doors are not a school entry. K-1-2-3 go to 

the cafeteria and 4-5 go to South Hall. 

Attendance 

Just a reminder that school starts at 7:45 

and the second bell rings at 7:55. That is 

when students are to be in their seats and 

ready for the day. School attendance is  

absolutely critical and has a direct impact 

on student performance. Even being ten 

minutes late, puts the student at a  

disadvantage with routines that start the 

day. Attendance matters. See Wis. Stat. 

sec. 118.15, and School Attendance  

Enforcement, Wis. Stat. sec. 118.16 for 

more information. 

 Home & School 

The Home and School Association will be 

hosting the Annual St. Anne and  

St. Michael Spring Fling on April 20 from 

5:30-7:00. If any parents are interested in 

being part of the planning committee and 

helping out, please reach out to Andrea 

Hebert by Feb 15, 2023 via  

andymheb@gmail.com 

 

Vision &Hearing Screening 

We have our annual screening scheduled. If 

your child wears glasses, please help them 

remember to have them at school. If there is a 

concern, you will receive a letter from the 

screeners through the Marathon County 

Health Department. If you do not want your 

child screened please send a note to school 

letting us know your wishes. 

Registration 

It’s time to think about next year! 

You will see information on the registration 

process and much more included in this  

newsletter and in constant contact emails. 

Keep in mind that a Newman Catholic School 

education can be affordable. There are  

multiple ways that your tuition can be  

discounted. Refer to our website or ask if we 

can assist you in this way. 

Yearbook 

It’s time to get started on our yearbook. Please 

let Mrs. V. know if you want to join us in  

creating this year’s book. We are planning to 

get together soon. 

Snacks 

Many times students forget to bring a morning 

recess snack. If you would like to donate to 

that cause so that there are some snacks 

available to these students, please mark and 

donate those to the office. Many thanks! 

Cost of Bussing 

We wanted you to know that the cost of field 

trips is going up due to the fact that busses 

are costing more. You may notice this when 

your child brings home a field trip reminder. 

Fence 

We have added a fence to the playground on 

the north end where the kindergarten through 

second graders play. If you haven’t seen it yet, 

please stop and take a look. It was paid for 

through a generous donation and with some 

Home & School funds and will clearly mark the  

boundary. 
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Autumn Clermont: aclermont@newmancatholicschools.com
St. Anne (715) 845-5754 and St. Mark (715) 359-9662

Cooperation

At school, we have been very busy learning about cooperation-

what it means, why it’s important and how we can learn to work 

together! 

Read About It!
Here are some books to help you learn 

more about cooperation:

•My Friend Rabbit by Eric Rohmann

•Swimmy by Leo Lionni

•Duck In The Truck by Jez Alborough

•Duck And Goose by Tad Hills

Practice It!
Set up an obstacle course in your 

home or yard. Take turns having one 

person blindfolded and the other 

leading the blindfolded person through 

the course. A fun way to practice 

teamwork and share success!

Talk About It!
Here are some discussion points to help you talk about cooperation with your child:

•What do you think teamwork means and why is it important?

•Tell me about a time you accomplished something with someone else’s help. Would 

you have been successful alone?

•What is a way that you can work together with students in your class? People at 

home? On your sports team?

•What are 3 things that you think make it hard to work as a team and 3 things that 

make it easier?
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February NEWMAN SCRIP NEWS 

 

Check out the mobile app for scrip on your smart 
phone:  RaiseRight.  Available in the App Store 
or Google Play.  Use your same log in as the 
RaiseRight.com website. 
New to scrip?  You can set up your account at 
RaiseRight.com, call us for our enrollment 
code.  Check out the instructional video at new-
mancatholicschools.com, click on scrip. 
 

Volunteer Opportunities:   
The Newman Scrip Program is a non-profit 
fundraiser families and the Newman system, it 
is primarily run by volunteers. Call the Scrip 
Office at 715-849-7713 or email us at 
scrip@newmancatholicschools.com.  .   
   

Kwik Trip Grocery Only Gift Cards now 

available, in stock @ $20 with a 15% re-

bate!!!  Other denominations available for 

special order. 
 

Gift Card Overstocks:  
Total Wine $25 – 7% rebate 

Happy Moments $25 – 10% rebate 
 

 

Scrip Office phone number: 715-849-7713 

Scrip Office is located at 615 Stark St. Wausau, 
WI 54403 

scrip@newmancatholicschools.com 

 

The following businesses can be special ordered 
on local scrip order weeks.   
Please plan accordingly: 

 

*Bennett Massage Therapy *Brickner’s of Wausau 

*Evolutions In Design  *Northstar Restoration  
Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2023 SCRIP HOURS 

 

Wednesday Feb. 1 - Closed 

Thursday Feb. 2 - 8:00-5:00 

Friday Feb. 3 - Closed  
 

Monday Feb. 6 - 8:00-4:00 

**Local Scrip Order Week** 

Tuesday Feb. 7- Closed 

Wednesday Feb. 8 - Closed 

Thursday Feb. 9 - 8:00-5:00 

Friday Feb. 10 - Closed 
 

Monday Feb. 13 – 8:00-4:00 

Tuesday Feb. 14  - Closed 

Wednesday Feb. 15 - Closed 

Thursday Feb. 16 - 8:00-5:00 

Friday Feb. 17 - Closed 
 

Monday Feb. 20 - CLOSED NO SCHOOL  
Tuesday Feb. 21- 8:00-4:00 

Wednesday Feb. 22 - Closed 

Thursday Feb. 23 - 8:00-5:00 

Friday Feb. 24 - Closed 
 

Monday Feb. 27 - 8:00-4:00 

**Local Scrip Order Week** 

Tuesday Feb. 28 - Closed 

Wednesday Mar. 1 - Closed 

Thursday Mar. 2 - 8:00-5:00 

Friday Mar. 3 - Closed 

mailto:scrip@newmancatholicschools.com
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2/3 Zayden N. 

2/3 Raymond M. 

2/4 Landon E. 

2/7 Mason U. 

2/7Diego S. 

2/9 Corrine G. 

2/9 James G. 

2/10 Rylee R. 

2/17 Caroline C. 

2/19 Matthew L . 

2/19 Kenneth B. 

2/22 Quinn H. 

2/22 Lily J. 

2/23 Autumn K. 

2/25 Hillary H. 
 
 

Happy Birthday Computer Lab News 

The computer lab has been a very busy place! It is fun to listen to our  
Kindergarten students giggle as they continue to discover the excitement of our 

KidPix software! They have worked on several mini  projects using the tools they 

have learned, and they will continue to do so throughout third  quarter. Students 

also continue to practice keyboarding once a week and are making good progress. 

Practicing at home would strengthen their skills even more! Here is the link to the 

site we use: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr 
 Animal riddle books are being created by our first graders as they show off their 

KidPix and Microsoft Word skills. Our second and third graders are now learning 

how to create slide shows using the KidPix software. The second graders will build 

upon their classroom study of the planets, and the third  graders will explore the 

rainforest. They will visit several websites to learn and research more about their 

topic and gather ideas to include in their projects. They will then take what they 

have learned and create individual pictures with facts that will ultimately be trans-

formed into a slideshow to share with their classmates.  
 The fourth graders are learning the basics of PowerPoint as they create their “All 

About Me” project. They are doing a fantastic job and are looking forward to  
presenting their projects to the class! It has been so much fun learning about their 

interests and experiences. 
 Our fifth graders are beginning to research a candy of their choice in order to 

show off some of the more advanced features of PowerPoint they have learned. 

We will then spend some time presenting these creative projects to the class!  

Art News 

This past month in art we have been focusing on Kinetic Art, which is art that shows movement. Our pieces 

include moving handprint antlers on reindeer for kindergarten, 1st grade is making moving head walruses with a 

brad fastener to create movement.  2nd grade created a variety of facial expressions on a paper strip to pull 

through their snowmen. 3rd grade made characters on sleds or tubes, attaching them to a pull tab to show 

them gliding down a hill.  4th grade made folktale tree dioramas, then drew a figure skater and attached it to a 

paperclip. Placing a magnet below the diorama allowed the ice skater to appear to be skating in a scene.  5th 

grade is drawing a snowboarder face with helmet and goggles.  The goggles are cutout and behind is a spinning 

wheel with a reflection of what the snowboarder is looking at.  As the wheel spins, it gives a different view out 

of the snowboarder's goggles.  I'm proud of all the hard work and creativity our artists are putting into their 

work.  Next up will be some fun mini lessons for Valentines day.  

Music News 

Happy February Parents! 
In February, the kindergarteners are learning songs about the snowy weather and are having lots of fun 
putting motions to the songs. We are discovering that music sounds move up and move down. In this same 
month, the first and second  graders learn about the four different groups of instrument families.  
We watch the video “Peter &The Wolf”, and play instrument bingo to reinforce what we learn.  
 
The third, fourth & fifth graders will continue to work on the names of notes on the staffs.  
We play games to help learn, like staff bean bag toss, and Around the World. 
Fourth and Fifth graders will start our recorders at the beginning of February.  
Watch for more  information to come home! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zf2f9j6/articles/z3c6tfr
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¡Es febrero!  It’s February!  How time flies!  In Spanish, the kindergarteners 

are talking about animals, the sounds they make, where they live, and what 

they do.  Ask, “¿Qué dice el conejo?”.  We will be building our vocabulary 

to be able to tell the story of La Gallinita Roja (The Little Red Hen), at the 

end of the year.  In first grade, we continue to work on foods and days of 

the week as we work toward understanding La Oruga Muy Hambrienta  

(They Very Hungry Caterpillar).  Second graders are working on weather 

words and clothing.  They will be learning the tools to read Froggy Se Viste 

(Froggy Gets Dressed.)  Third graders finish Huevos verdes con Jamón 

(Green Eggs and Ham) and then begin learning to tell time in Spanish.  Ask 

them, “¿Qué hora es?”.  Fourth graders will be talking about families.  Ask 

them, “¿Cómo es tu familia?.  Finally, fifth graders focusing on a folk tale 

from Panama.   Language learning tip of the month: use context to help you 

figure out what is being said.  Just as context clues help you to understand 

your reading better, they will help you understand written and spoken 

Spanish better! 

Spanish News 

 

So many activities are happening this time of year. Catholic 
Schools Week was fun-filled. We completed floor hockey and 
bowling  units in January. It will be on to fitness activities, 

team building, scooters, and games involving  cooperation 
and teamwork. The 4 th graders will take advantage of 
all the snow while snowshoeing this winter. And just 
maybe we will get some sledding days in (fingers 
crossed). The snow hills at St. Anne are the BEST! 
Thank you Mother Nature! The 5 th graders will be  
skiing at Granite Peak in early March. This is a combined 
trip with the 5 th graders from St. Mark. Our first day 
will include a lesson with some practice and the second 
day will give time to refine skills learned from day one. 
It is always amazing how the students pick up the skills 
so fast! Parent  volunteers are always needed for this 
trip, whether you are a skier or not. What a great   
opportunity to take advantage of a winter lifetime  
activity right here in Wausau. 
 

Phy Ed News 
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NCES: St. Anne February 2023 

Calendar and Lunch Menu 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

       

 

 Catholic  
Schools Week 
 
 

 
 

1  
 
Cheesy Ham & 
Pasta Bake Peas  
Cinnamon  
Apples 

2  
All School Mass  

10:00AM 
 
Loaded  
Nachos Chips, 
Pork taco meat, 
Cheese, Lettuce, 
Tomatoes, Black 
Olives Peaches 

3 
   Popcorn Day  
 
Pepperoni Pizza 

Salad 
Applesauce 

 
K & 1 Grand  
Theater PM 

4 

5 

 

 

6 
 
Turkey & gravy 

Mashed  
Potatoes 

Green Beans 
Dinner Roll 

7 
 
-Middle Eastern 

Sandwich 
Spiced Potatoes 

Hummus 
Raw Veggies 

Pears 
 

Parent Teacher  
Conferences 

 

8  Mass 8:15 
 
Rattlesnake  
Pasta 
Mixed  
Vegetables 
Peaches 

9 
 
Turkey Cheese 
Melt 
Glazed Carrots 
Fresh Veggies 
Fruit 

10 
 
Pancakes 
String Cheese 
Juice  
Applesauce 

11 

12 

 

 

13 
 
Hangry Bear 
Cheese Pizza 
Corn Mini  
Carrots 
Peaches 

14 
France 
Ham Sandwich 
Eggplant -
Ratatouille 
French Fries 
Fruit 
 

15  Mass 8:15 
 
Pork Meatballs 
w/ Gravy 
Mashed  
Potatoes   
Broccoli  Dinner 
Roll 

16 
 
Chicken Fajita 
Bowl  Rice,  
refried beans, 
chicken, onions & 
peppers, cheese & 
Salsa 
 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences  

17 
Cheesy Tuna 
Casserole 
Peas 
Fruit 
 
Gr3 Grand  
Theater AM 
 
Faith Sharing 
group   

18 

19 

 

 

20 
 
NO SCHOOL  

21  
Fat Tuesday - 
Louisiana  
Chicken &  
Sausage Pasta 
Crab Dip w/ 
Crackers  Fresh 
Veggies, Fruit  

Donut 

22 
Ash  

Wednesday    
Service 

 
Fish Sticks    

French Fries   
Peas  Fruit 

23  
 

Wisconsin Chili    
Day   

Chili w/ Cheese & 
Onions Fresh 
Baked  
Biscuit  
Fresh Veggies  
Applesauce 
 
 

24 
 

Uncrustable 
Sack Lunch 

25 

26 27 
Beefaroni Corn  
Garlic  
Breadstick  
Salad  
Peaches 
 
Gr 2 Grand  
Theater PM 

28 
Senegal   
Chicken  Rice  
Baked 
Plantains  
Mixed 
Veggies 

    


